
By Popular  Demand . . .
to include the Talent Show, Clap Out, and
other end of the year memories, delivery
of the Central School Roadrunner has
been postponed just a little.

Hosted by the Central School P.T.O., with special thanks to Dr. Limperis and the 
Central School Custodial staff.

Roadrunner
Yearbook 
Pick-up & Autograph Party

Wednesday, June 17, 2009
10:00 a.m. to Noon
Central School Gym

Come see your friends, exchange autographs 
& enjoy some light refreshments.

Can’t make it? Yearbooks will be available at the beginning of next school year. 
Just can’t wait?! Contact Kim Bolton, at kdgbolton@yahoo.com, to make 

other arrangements to get your yearbook.

    


